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Monday 6th November 2023 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Remembrance Day is fast approaching.  In order to help us support the British Legion 
and remember the fallen, we will be selling poppies and other merchandise at breaktime 
from Monday 6th November. Money should be sent in a named envelope/purse. 
Suggested donations are listed below: 
 
 
Zip pull – 50p 
Reflector – £1.00 
Silicon wristband – £1.00 
Snap band - £1.50 
 
 
Please note, money should not be sent via the school office. In addition to this, there is 
a limited amount of stock so once we have sold out, we will not be selling any further 
items. 
 
Thank you again for your continued support with this important charity. 
 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

S Rumjaun 

Miss S Rumjaun 

School Council Lead 
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